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No, the city was a complete dump for the last few years. Things are finally showing 

small signs of improvement, we can not allow people to just live wherever they want 

because it’s public land. The houses also have the right to access a reasonably clean 

and safe environment. There is a problem with housing folks and all do deserve 

shelter and safety, but this is not the way by allowing essentially free rein.  


